
Good Evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. This week’s Rosemont Community Connection features
several important messages.

Calendar Updates

● Monday, November 22- Tuesday, November 23-  EARLY RELEASE- Student Dismissal at 12:50
● Wednesday, Nov 24- Friday, Nov. 26-  NO SCHOOL FOR TEACHERS AND STUDENTS
● Monday, Dec. 6- Friday, Dec.10- Book Fair

Report Card Distribution

Marking Period 1 report cards were sent home with all students on Friday, November 12. Report
cards will also be available via ParentVue on Thursday, November 11. Please take the time to review
your child’s progress and create academic goals with your child.

Car Rider Safety Reminders

The safety of our students is a top priority and we appreciate your cooperation! Please be reminded
of our safety procedures.

● Please do NOT attempt to drop off students on neighboring streets from across, behind, or
next to the school as it is dangerous.

● Please utilize the car loop lane when dropping off students by pulling up all the way to the end
of the car loop lane.

● Please stay in your vehicle until your child is escorted to your vehicle for pick up
● Please be reminded to pick-up and drop off students during arrival and dismissal times in the

car rider loop only.The bus loop should only be used for students getting dropped off by bus.

FREE Virtual After-School Tutoring

Rosemont Elementary is offering FREE virtual after-school tutoring to help your child with Math and
Reading each week. Please contact our Math Content Coach, Ms.Vactor, for more information about
FREE virtual tutoring camille.p.vactor@mcpsmd.net

Bathroom Reminders & Expectations

A clean and safe environment for our students is top priority at Rosemont. Please remind your child
of appropriate bathroom  behavior.

● Paper towels should be put in the trashcan not the toilet
● Flush the toilet after each use
● Wash your hands after using the restroom
● Throw toilet paper in the toilet not on the floor
● Respect the privacy of others



Book Fair-Monday, Dec. 6- Friday, Dec. 10

Our Book Fair is fast approaching, and we are so excited! Our in person book fair will be held from
Monday, December 6 through Friday, December 10. The success of the Book Fair relies on the support
of our parents and the community,  this means that we are in need of  your help to staff the Book Fair.
Please sign- up here to volunteer.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F4AAFAE29A4FECF8-book&data=04%7C01%7Cmarkia_r_roberts%40mcpsmd.org%7C2a319540865c4b22f27008d9a4818e95%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637721698641509505%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ZhyQPzQMAsiKN0Jpcb0uAta%2BwWYRA4Pi8M%2BSM3b7OAk%3D&reserved=0

